
 
 

 
 
 

 
NOTICE TO THE BAR 

 
Attorney Online Registration & Payment Center  

 
The New Jersey Lawyers’ Fund for Client Protection is pleased to announce that the Attorney 
Online Registration and Payment Center is open for payment of the 2011 assessment.  Attorneys 
who used the Center previously can log-in to register and pay with a MasterCard, Visa, or 
American Express credit card.  Attorneys in good standing who have not yet used the Center will 
be able to do so later after receiving the 2011 billing form.  The form will include individualized 
log-in details.  Firms may pay for groups of attorneys if the individual attorneys have completed the 

registration portion of the process.  If you have forgotten your password, please use the reset 
password link in the upper right hand corner.  If you paid online last year & have not received an 
email notification, please ensure your email address is current. 
 
The link, Attorney Online Registration and Payment Center, is located on the right of the 
Judiciary’s home page at www.njcourtsonline.com.  The deadline for payment without the $40 
late fee is April 29, 2011 Attorneys who do not receive the billing form by April 8, 2011 should 
contact the Fund at (609) 292-8079. 
 
Your continued support makes possible the good work of the Fund, the Disciplinary System, the 
Lawyers Assistance Program, and the Board on Continuing Legal Education.  Thank you. 
 
 
 
       Kenneth J. Bossong 
       Director, New Jersey Lawyers' Fund  
 
 
Date:  March 15, 2011 
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